
Cottonwood Heights Parks and Recreation Service Area 

Board of Trustees  

February 8, 2023 

 

Notice is hereby given that the CHPRSA Board of Trustees will attend the annual staff 

planning retreat from 10:00 am-2:00 pm on Wednesday, February 8, 2023, in the 

Cottonwood Heights City Hall Community Room located at 2277 East Bengal Boulevard, 

Cottonwood Heights, Utah. 

 

 

10:00-2:00 pm:  Annual Staff planning retreat 

 

Posted on the PNW, CHPRSA website and CHPR lobby on Monday, February 6, 2023 


